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The full day workshop organised by the Centre for Comparative Studies in Personal Laws 

(CPL) at the National Law University, Delhi on Jan. 25, 2023 laid the foundation of these 

subsequent programmes. After that workshop, the women participants were divided into 

groups based on their interests in learning particular skills or vocations. For women interested 

to learn ‘stitching,’ the session was organized on Friday, 15
th

 February, 2023 . This session, 

was conducted by Prof. (Dr.) Anupama Goel, Research Director (CPL) and Registrar(I/C) of 

NLU Delhi, Akash Singh, Member (CPL) along with Ms Deep Jajmann, Counsellor, NLU 

Delhi.  

 

Before formally inducting the participants into the ‘women stitching programme (wsp),
1
 the 

essential information like their levels of education, contact numbers, address etc. was 

collected by the students (Eshita, Manas, Vinayak and Dristant). Their commitment and 

passion to join these stitching classes, feasibility to go regularly, consent from the families 

etc. were discussed and gathered by talking to them in detail. Then they were apprised of the 

                                                 
1
 Women stitching programme (WSP) was meant to provide an opportunity to participate in a free-of-cost three-

month certificate course on basic stitching and tailoring. 



nearby location of the Usha Silai Centre, #-547, Om  Apartments, sector-14 Dwarka. As most 

of the women were unable to afford training fees, conveyance etc., it was agreed that the 

Centre/University will arrange for the same along with the accessories or materials required 

for the training, but on the condition that they all will have to be regular and sincere in their 

training. 

After discussions, it was decided that the stitching programme will begin from 20
th

 February, 

2023 for thrice a week i.e. Monday, Wednesday and Friday, initially for three months. The 

Centre for Comparative Studies in Personal Laws looks forward to a fruitful journey with 

these women who are taking a step forward to take control of their lives and finances. 


